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Sheridan PTO Board Meeting
December 14, 2017

Board Members Present:

Katie Eberly, Carrie Wilbur, Ashley Goldsmith, Becky Mattingly, Mark Oberman, Mrs. Thomason and
Katheryn Fisher.

Location/Time:
Sheridan library at 3:25

Secretary’s Report:

Motion by Becky Mattingly, seconded by Katie Eberly to approve the meeting minutes of November 2™
2017 as presented.

Principal’s Report:

Mark Oberman - Grandparents day went well but would like to try and do things different for next year.
Some ideas were put money aside and pay for them to eat or don’t do food at all. Have grandparents

come and join in the classrooms with the kids only. This will be brought up again for next school year.

Put in P.O’s for Shape Up Sheridan Prizes, set this up before next year in advance. Possibly might need to
use Sheridan Credit card for this for now.

We did $359.10 in box tops and would like to do another one. Ideas for the kids for doing a good job,
pajama day or hat day.

Treasurers Report:

Ashley Goldsmith - Amount in bank: 10,462.54 as of December 13" 2017.
There was a donation of $50 from Grandparents Day deposited into the bank.
At the next meeting, T-Shirt deposit will be in bank.

President’s Report:

Katie Eberly- Thank you cards for shape up Sheridan are all done and ready to be sent out.
Cupcakes, Shape Up Follow up: See below in old business



Old Business:
Selling shirts: Next year try for a different time of year to sell them. Also get out order forms for parents
to check out if they would like to order something.

Shape Up Sheridan Class winners:

Pizza:

B.C Pizza will be delivered, they are billing us and we will pay later.

Cupcakes and Movie: Jen Mott to bring in cupcakes for this, if she cannot we will send someone to get
some at the store.

Becky Mattingly will be picking up the movie at Family Video, she found out it would be free to rent it
because she is a teacher here in Petoskey. ©

Ice cream:

2 Vanilla and 2 Chocolate tubs of ice cream, sprinkles and Chocolate.

New Business:

Craft night:

This will be held February 6" from 4:30-6:30. This will be in the gym at Sheridan.

Mr. Oberman will call and see if we can get the NHS kids to come over and help out with each station.
Find someone to get scrap wood for one of the stations.

Try not to do too many stations with wet paint.

Pizza will be donation only this year.

Get easy fun ideas for crafts. Some that are Valentines related.

We have a request from school teachers who would like to have tie die for next year’s Sheridan T-shirts.

Ashley Goldsmith with look into this and see about prices for next school year.

Secretary’s Report:
Motion by Becky Mattingly, seconded by Katie Eberly to approve the meeting minutes of November
2nd, 2017 as presented.

Next meeting:
January 11th at 3:20 in the Library

Meeting was adjourned:

4:22pm



